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This Week at Wheatfield 

I wanted to say a big thank you for all of your kind messages (whether in person or via email) since I shared 

the news that I will be leaving in July. I’m very touched by this and whilst I had been slightly apprehensive 

about sharing this news, your response has been perfect so thank you.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Girls’ Football 

I am absolutely delighted to share that, having 

played our final league fixture last Friday, 

Wheatfield Girls Team have finished top of our 

group (as well as being the highest ranked across 

all 19 teams) and will therefore qualify for the 

Champions League in July! The girls have shown 

incredible tenacity and team spirit to go unbeaten 

- scoring an incredible 18 goals and keeping a 

clean sheet throughout. I am full of immense pride 

as well as extreme gratitude to all of the parents 

who have given up time to support the team 

through coaching, refereeing, transporting, 

attending matches and washing muddy kits!  

Mrs Elmore 

Author Visit 

On Wednesday, Key Stage 2 were visited by 

author Aisling Fowler. She shared extracts from 

her Fireborn book series and the children heard 

about Aisling’s inspirations for the main character, 

Twelve. The children then created a huntling 

character and an animal companion. We all had a 

fantastic morning and some of us got our books 

signed!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you will know, this is not our first author visit 

and we love the inspiration that published authors 

provide to the children. Thanks to Mrs Moon and 

Mrs Richards (parent volunteer) for helping to 

arrange and co-ordinate this visit.  

 
Book Fair 

Book fair will be open next 

week at the end of the 

school day in the small hall.  

Children and parents are very welcome to come 

and browse the selection of books. We are 

running a cashless book fair so if you would like to 

purchase a book you can use either credit or debit 

card, or you can pay online using the Travelling 

Books QR code. 

Aisling signed 

books in the 

KS2 library. 

Joke Telling Challenge for Red Nose Day 

Have you heard the one about … 

What do you get if you cross a ?? with a ?? 
 

A reminder that we are running a joke telling 

challenge for RND on Friday 17th March. To take 

part all your child needs to do is learn a joke that 

they can tell to their class. Ideally, they should 

memorise it but can have a copy to refer to if that 

helps their confidence. During the w/b Monday 

13th March, each class or year team will hold 

‘heats’ where a selection of finalists will be chosen 

to perform in our Friday assembly on RND. 
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Dates for Term 4 & 5 (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th March Book Fair in School  

Monday 20th March (3:45pm) KS1 SATs meeting for Y2 parents – more information to follow  

Tuesday 21st March (3:45pm) KS2 SATs meeting for Y6 parents – more information to follow  

Friday 24th March Year 2 Class Assembly – Year 2 families welcome to join us 

Friday 24th March Quiz Night (adults only) 

Wednesday 29th & Thursday 30th March Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 31st March Term 4 ends 

Monday 17th April INSET Day – school closed to children 

Tuesday 18th April Term 5 begins 

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘respect and kindness’. This week’s theme is ‘letting others join in’.  

This week’s challenge is to ‘look out for those who are left out’.  
 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RC Ollie Sofia C  RJ Max Joshua  

1H Ibsaan Vishrudh  1M Nathan Rosie 

2B Alex Esme  2J Nyla Oliver 

3BD Samarth Francesca  3M Layla Lyana 

4R Guna Parvana  4S Sasha Georgia 

5M Shareeq Yousuf  5R Eliot Summer 

6E Iris Beni  6W George Sarthak 

 

Grounds Day 

Thanks to everyone who turned up to last 

Saturday’s grounds day. It’s great to see our ‘bulb 

W’ springing back to life having been planted two 

seasons ago! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next grounds day: Saturday 29th April 

Parents’ Evening Bookings 

Wednesday 29th / Thursday 30th March 

A reminder that bookings open for our spring term 

parents’ evening meetings TONIGHT @ 6pm. 

Appointments can be booked online via the 

following link: 

https://wheatfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
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